
From: Stapleton, Bernard  
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 12:36 PM 
To: tgurdziel@twcny.rr.com 
Subject: NRC Current Power Reactor Status Report for April 17 
 
Dear Mr. Gurdziel, 
 
Your email of April 17, 2017 was referred to me for action.  Specifically, you 
advised that the NRC “Current Power Reactor Status Report” for April 17, 
2017 was not displayed on that date. It also did not update the status for 
April 15 and 16.  Reactor plant status for Saturday, April 15th (as well as 
April 16 and 17) did not post to the NRC public website due to an internal 
technology issue. The issue was promptly resolved and the postings are 
now complete.  
 
Thank you for noting the issue and bringing it to our attention. 
 
 
Bernard (Bern) Stapleton 
Chief, HQ Operations Branch 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
(301) 287-3532 O 
(301) 287-9351 F 
 
 


